
 

 

Thursday 21st February 2019 
Hilton, Maidstone, Kent 

BMA South East are hosting this one-off workshop and 
Assembly meeting. Please join us. All welcome! 

 
With the NHS in a perilous state there has never been a more important time for 
doctors across the profession to come together to develop a positive vision for 
what a caring, supportive and collaborative health and care system should look 
like. The challenge is how we find the solutions to the problems facing the NHS.  
 
As the only organisation to represent all doctors working across all sectors of 
the UK the BMA is uniquely placed to help meet this challenge. That is why we 
have launched 'Caring, supportive, collaborative: a future vision for the NHS'.  
This project aims to be an honest conversation with our profession about the 
sort of NHS doctors want to work in. Help us to consider solutions and develop 
our vision at this workshop for Doctors and Medical Students in the South East. 
 

 
To reserve your place please email 
AGrace@bma.org.uk  
 
 

• Network with local colleagues 

• Meet your regional representatives 

• Refreshments provided 

• Help us develop a vision #NHSFuture 

• Certificate of participation 
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